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Dear Committee members, 

Passage of SB1590 would be a major step in the wrong direction. 

A very small minority of people have, or can afford, one of these amazing wake 

boats. 

Most people that have these boats bought them when there was no ballasting 

allowed in the Newberg Pool anyway. 

They just disregarded the rules, figuring they wouldn't get caught. 

Just because a person has one, doesn't mean they can use it wherever they want. 

In reality, they could buy a boat that does meet the weight limit.  There are lots of 

boaters that are doing towed watersports in the summer, legally. 

Nobody is being kicked off the river, they are just being asked to use the appropriate 

tool for the job. 

Things are reasonable now, SB1590 is unreasonable. 

 

 

 

 


